

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 Sultanate of Oman



ISM/PRN/038/2022-23

May 17, 2022

CIRCULAR – FAREWELL TO CLASS XII (2021-22 BATCH)

Dear parents and students,

Greetings from Indian School Muscat!

The farewell to the students of Class XII will be organized on Wednesday, June 8, 2022 from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. in the school's new multipurpose hall. Students of Classes XII (2022-23 batch) & XII (2021-22 batch) are expected to be seated in the hall by 8.30 a.m. The students are expected to come in a decent ethnic / formal outfit and properly groomed.

Parents are requested to collect their wards at 11:00 a.m. from the school's main gate.

With Warm Regards

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan

Principal

